

September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

## Huxlow Academy Open Evening - Wednesday 1st October 2024

We are delighted to extend a warm invitation to you and your child to visit our school and attend our Open Evening on Wednesday 1st October 2025.

I feel privileged to share with you some of the highlights from the last academic year at Huxlow Academy. In June, we welcomed a long-awaited visit from Ofsted, resulting in a commendable **Good** rating for behaviour and attitudes, leadership and management, personal development, and sixth form provision. This recognition reflects our ongoing commitment to excellence and the hard work of our dedicated staff and students.

Our academic achievements this year are a testament to the rapid improvement and progress we have made. Our GCSE and A Level results have been outstanding, with this year's GCSE results ranking among the best in the academy's history. When comparing notional data with other schools in North Northants, it is clear that Huxlow students excelled this year due to unapologetically high expectations, strong relationships and bespoke support. These accomplishments underscore our dedication to our vision for all students to "Thrive through Excellence."

Inclusion is at the heart of all we do, providing a universal offer in the classroom which ensures we know our students well, and tailor our curriculum and its implementation to meet the needs of every learner. We prioritise wellbeing and a sense of belonging is promoted through our 'Huxlow Way'

School years are precious, and at Huxlow Academy, we care about every individual, we are committed to developing character and celebrating individual success. We remain steadfast in our commitment to providing the highest standards of education and support and are passionate about nurturing an environment where every student can achieve their full potential, both academically and personally.

Huxlow staff, students and I look forward to welcoming you on 1st October, to celebrate what makes Huxlow Academy special and for you to see our 'Huxlow Way' in action.

Please use the QR code below to book your tickets to attend our open evening and tours around the academy. There is also a wealth of information about Huxlow you can view by accessing the website: <a href="https://www.huxlow.northants.sch.uk">www.huxlow.northants.sch.uk</a>. Take a look at our previous newsletters to get a flavour of life at Huxlow and see first hand how students demonstrate our values of Ambition, Respect and Pride.

We hope you will be able to join us on our Open Evening, where there will be an opportunity to hear presentations, tour the school, experience activities, meet students and staff and ask questions.

We look forward to meeting each of you to share our transformed Huxlow Academy.

Yours sincerely

dualsen

Mrs K Isaksen - Headteacher



